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Parish Council News 
 

Towards the end of last year two Parish Councillors left the village for 

pastures new, one to Malta and one to Fordham. We thank Rachel Howard 

and Phil Walby for all their hard work for the village. 

The vacancies for new councillors were advertised in the village and on the 

web site and three people put their names forward. They attended meetings 

during the last 3 months of the year and at the November Parish Council 

meeting presented resumes about themselves and their interests. A ballot by 

the current Parish Councillors was taken and the following people were elected 

to serve:- 

 

Phil Cook - Orchard Cottage, Chapel Lane. 

Phil Spencer – Church Cottage, Hall Road. 

 

We welcome them and look forward to working with them in the future.  

The next full Parish Council meeting will be on:- 

 

 Wednesday 27th January at 7.30pm in the John Lampon Hall.  

 

West Bergholt Neighbourhood Plan 
 

The results of the village survey carried out last spring are now available on the 

village website and a timeline for producing the Neighbourhood Plan is included. 

The next meeting of the NP group will be in February. The date, time and venue 

will be notified. 

 

Look on the website at:- www.westbergholt.net/neighbourhood-plan/taking-shape/. 

 
For any other information please contact Chris Stevenson, Chair of Parish Council – tel. 241708 

www.westbergholt.net/neighbourhood-plan/taking-shape/

